Announcement Sheet
March 15, 2012
132nd School Day


Please dismiss the traveling track team today at 2:00.

Seniors, if you are attending college next year and have received an acceptance letter from a college/university or community college, please see Mrs. Hardin in guidance to give her your name.

Rising seniors interested in being a student Media Assistant should come by the Media Center to pick up an application.  Applications are due to Ms. Wyatt by Wednesday, March 21st.

All paw club members who missed the meeting on Wednesday, need to see  Ms. Roseboom as soon as possible.

Students who are interested in taking Yearbook next year should pick up an application in Mrs. Hanson’s room, B4.  Completed applications are due by Monday, March 19th.

Nursing Fundamental Applications are due to Guidance by Friday March 16!

The Senior class officers will be sponsoring an “Art Drive” to benefit Mission Children’s Hospital.  All students are encouraged to bring NEW art supplies to their first period.  The first period who collects the most supplies will receive a reward.  If you have any questions, please see one of the Senior class officers or your first period teacher.

Auditions for Bach to Broadway and Orion Show Choir for 2012-13 school year are on Monday, March 19th.  Students who are interested in auditioning need to pick up an applications from Kendra Medford.

Friday is the Spring Blood Drive--make sure if you have signed up you bring a picture ID and eat a good meal before you come to Media Center to donate.  Your first block teacher will have your appointment card on Friday to use as your hall pass.

Guidance Dept. Announcement: (Please read these to your classes, especially seniors)

Any Junior interested in a free, week-long trip to Washington, D.C. should come by the counseling center for information about the Haywood Electric Membership Corporation Rural Electric Youth Tour June 16-22, 2012.  Students visit historic monuments and museums, see our nation’s government in action and have the opportunity to meet more than 1000 students from across the country!  Application deadline in March 15th.

TEACHERS:

CAFETERIA:  March 12-March 16
1st Lunch    Sorrells and Cagle
2nd Lunch    K. Medford and Pressley
3rd Lunch    Inman and Hamm

State Health Plan Annual Enrollment will be from March 19-30.  Make sure you check your email for information.
